
Sacred Heart Villa School 
Sisters of the Sacred Heart of Jesus 
5269 Lewiston Road 
Lewiston, NY 14092 
(716) 285-9257 School 284-8273 Convent 
E-mail: shvillaschool@gmail.com 
Website: www.shvilla.org 

Dear Parents: 

Our school uses the direct payment plans where you pay the tuition and fees directly to the 
school. 

Parents will have the following options for paying the tuition: 

1. The tuition can be paid in full by July 1, 2022. 

2. Monthly payments, September 2022 to First week of June 2023. These payments 
are due the first week of each month. If this type of plan is chosen and the payments are late 
then there will be 5% interest added beginning in February and 1% each month thereafter until 
the entire amount is paid. 
 
3. Three equal installments due September 1, 2022, December 1, 2022 and April 1, 
2023. The installment payments are due within one week of the due date. If this type of plan is 
chosen and any installment is late then there will be 5% interest added beginning one month 
after the installment was due and 1% each month thereafter until the late installment and 
interest is paid in full. 

All accounts must be paid in full by June 2, 2023 or the arrears accounts will be turned 
in for collection. If any accounts are turned over for collection or an attorney the party 
responsible for paying the account will be liable for all collection agency and /or attorney fees. 

Fill out the attached option form, sign it and return it to the school along with the registration 
form and fee. 

If you have any unusual situations (hardship case), please present it in writing to the office and 
they will be dealt with individually. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Sr. Grace Dike, SCGR 

Parents/Guardian Signature -------------------------------------------------------------------------------  


